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XX XXXXX XXXXXX Reference: FO12019/05543 

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 

Date: 29 May 2019 

Dear XX XXXXXX, 

Thank you for your enquiry of 9 May 2019 in which you asked the following: 

In 2010, the ministry completed an investigation on the death of approximately 300 babies 

in the Sovereign Bases in Cyprus (e.g. https://www.northnorfolknews.co.uk/news/baby-

deaths-investigation-is-concluded-1-741644). Unfortunately, the investigation is not online, 

henceforth, I would like to request a copy of the investigation, to be used for the purposes of 

my research. 

Your enquiry is being treated as a request for information under the Freedom of Information 

Act (FOIA) 2000. The Ministry of Defence (MOD) can confirm that it holds information within 

the scope of your enquiry, and we attach a copy of the report. 

The names of individuals have been redacted in accordance with section 40(2) of the Act (Personal 

Information). This states that we are not obliged to provide information that is the personal 

information of another person if releasing would contravene any of the provisions in the Data 

Protection Act 1998 (DPA). In this instance we believe that the release of this information would 

contravene the first data protection principle and therefore section 40 (2) is engaged. 

If you have any queries regarding the content of this letter, please contact this office in the 

first instance. 

If you wish to complain about the handling of your request, or the content of this response, you 

can request an independent internal review by contacting the Information Rights Compliance 

team, Ground Floor, MOD Main Building, Whitehall, SW1A 2HB (e-mail CIO-FOI-IR@mod.uk). 

Please note that any request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the 

date of this response. 

If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may raise your complaint directly to 

the Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of Information 

Act. Please note that the Information Commissioner will not normally investigate your case until 

the MOD internal review process has been completed. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

https://www.northnorfolknews.co.uk/news/baby-deaths-investigation-is-concluded-1-741644)
https://www.northnorfolknews.co.uk/news/baby-deaths-investigation-is-concluded-1-741644)
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Cheshire, SK9 5AF. Further details of the role and powers of the Information Commissioner can be found on 

the Commissioner's website at https://ico.org.uk/.  

Yours sincerely, 

Joint Medical Group Secretariat 

https://ico.org.uk/
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